October 19, 2015
To Whom it May Concern:

In order to keep in line with the single family residential housing area, | am asking that the city of
Hampton consider rezoning Lots 22,23,24,25 26 and 27 on Greenbriar Avenue from C-3 to R-9. The

LRSN# are 1003847, 1003846, and 1003845.

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated.

Thank You,

Charlie Richardson, Jr.



